
 

Welcome back! 
We hope you have had a wonderful two weeks of making memories and spending quality time 
with friends and family. We are now two thirds of the way through our academic year and 
the summer term is always such an exciting one as we often see the children  maturing and 

growing in confidence hugely during this term. 

Literacy 

In our Literacy this half term we will be 
reading books about sea creatures that live 

under the sea. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We will be continuing practicing name writing 
with the children and encouraging them to 

form their letters correctly. 

We are also going to start teaching phonics 
to the children and will be exposing them to 

three new sounds a week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Maths 

In maths we will be continuing with number 
recognition and counting to 5. We will be en-
couraging the children to use their fingers to 
represent numbers 0-5. We will also be linking 
numerals and amounts eg show the right number 
of objects to match the numeral up to 5. 

 

 

 

Topic 
This half term we will concentrate on our  

understanding of the world around us. 

We will be developing an understanding of 
growth, decay, and changes over time  

Showing care and concern for living things and 
the environment. 

We will be beginning to understand the effect 
that our behaviour can have on the environment 
and explore life cycles. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diary Dates 

Tuesday 25th June—EYFS & KS1 sports 
day  
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